
TO HELP REOPEN SEEIN’SPOTS FARM, YOU CAN DO THE 

FOLLOWING: 

 

WRITE or EMAIL: SUPERVISOR DOREEN FARR 

   County of Santa Barbara 

   105 E. Anapamu Street 

   Santa Barbara, CA 93101 

   dfarr@countyofsb.org 

   805 568-2192 

 

Tell Her: You Support the Seein’ Spots Farm rescue animals 

 

You Support Reopening the Farm to the Public  

While We Apply for a CUP 

 

You Support Amending the County Zoning Code to Make  

it Easier for the Public to Visit to Animals on Well-Maintained 

Agricultural Properties 

 

You Want Her to Vote to Reopen the Farm! 

 

Please be polite!  We believe Supervisor Farr will support our efforts to fix the County 

zoning ordinances and reopen the Farm 

 

WRITE or EMAIL: Director Glenn S. Russell 

Santa Barbara County Planning & Development Dept. 

   123 E. Anapamu Street 

mailto:dfarr@countyofsb.org


   Santa Barbara, CA 93101 

   grussell@co.santa-barbara.ca.us 

   805 568-2085 

 

Tell Himr: You Support the Seein’ Spots Farm rescue animals 

 

You Want the Seein’ Spots Farm to Remain Open While We Apply for a 

Conditional Use Permit 

 

 

CONTACT OUR WEBSITE OR EMAIL US:  

   WWW.SEEINSPOTSFARM.COM 

   LINDA@SEEINSPOTSFARM.COM 

 If you would like to read more 

 If you would like to sign our petition 

 If you would like to join our supporter’s list and receive further 

information 

mailto:grussell@co.santa-barbara.ca.us

